
June 18 2016

Letter of Recommendation for Tanya Fallenius

To whom it may concern.

Whenever I have the chance I try to connect with genuine storytellers. I had the opportunity to work
with Tanya Fallenius on my short film “Route du Soleil”. From the get go Tanya and I clicked. We 
share a passion for stories that matter.
Working with her was a great pleasure. To be able to listen to the vision of a director and still make 
it her own is a rare quality.
I loved the level of commitment to tell the story the best way possible and her persistence to prove 
me wrong when I was. :-)
I hope to share stories with her in the future. And also make films.

Sincerly,
Karsten de Vreugd, Director
Amsterdam, NL


